
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Gus Romo, Deputy City Manager 

DATE April 15, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Continue the Public Hearing to Consider a Resolution Repealing the 

Noble Creek Vistas Specific Plan 
  

Description Resolution to repeal the Noble Creek Vistas Specific Plan. 

Background and Analysis:  

Additional time is needed to analyze land uses and staff is requesting that this matter be 

continued to the June 3, 2025, City Council meeting.  

Fiscal Impact: 

The cost to prepare this staff report is estimated at $50. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Open the public hearing, take testimony and continue the item to the June 3, 2025, City 

Council meeting. 
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